
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Dealers and Distributors, 
 
 
We are proud to announce, Interstate-McBee will be relocating to a new, state-of-
the-art facility in Oakwood, Ohio. As we have long outgrown our current 
headquarters in Cleveland, this move to a facility that houses over 5 acres under 
roof will allow us to give all customers the first rate service they demand from 
Interstate-McBee. 
 
A follow-up communication will be issued with the official address and move date 
which is tentatively scheduled for August 2023.  
 
Please note that all other locations including our fuel injection sites on Lakeside 
Avenue in Cleveland will remain at their current addresses.  
 
We look forward to continuing our partnership with you from our new 
headquarters. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Ann Buescher 
President, McBee Supply 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


